
 

Jennifer Tyler replied Tue, 8 Oct 2019  

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

I'm sorry my dad who was a 30-year police chief in Oklahoma got sick with cancer in July and passed 

away September 18th I've been in Oklahoma off and on helping deal with his illness and my finance 

manager for the campaign her mother was just moved over to hospice with cancer and she's been 

dealing with her as well. I will get with her and have her do a C3 form my friend Linda Parker who I 

suspected at the time was the donor.  I called her and she said yes she was and I have her information so 

we'll put it in the form and get that taken care of immediately. sorry for the delay and I was also 

terminated from my job here at the Sheriff's Office. Since I ran for Sheriff against my boss that didn't go 

over too well, so I've been pretty preoccupied not deliberately getting back with you thank you for your 

time will get it dealt with immediately. Thank you,  jennifer 


